
Dansville Elementary School November Board Update

● We had hundreds of visitors in for Halloween parties and the parade! It was great
to see everyone in the building! Middle School and High School students also
had a chance to view the Halloween parade from the bus loop.

● Thanks to the NHS for leading another successful food drive for Dansville
families in need. The boxes in the hallway have been emptied once already by
the NHS and quickly refilled by more donations.

● We had great parent involvement for Parent Teacher Conferences with a 94%
attendance rate! Conferences were able to be in person again this year. The
book fair was also very successful with over $4700 in sales! Thank you to Ms.
Barnett and the PTO for the time they put in to make the bookfair successful.
This helps us buy new books for our library.

● The PTO craft show has a record number of vendors booked! The craft show is
their largest fundraiser and takes place the Saturday before Thanksgiving every
year.


